
OPEN DAY (England)
If you’re a first year law or first/
second year non-law student 
interested in a career with us, 
whatever you’re studying, you can 
come to one of our open days and 
get to know us a bit better.

As well as meeting people from 
across the business, you’ll get 
practical advice on what firms look 
for and how to make your application 
stand out.

We will be hosting a virtual open day 
on Wednesday 20 March 2024 and 
an in-person open day in London on 
Wednesday 24 April.

APPLICATION DETAILS
To apply for one of our open days, 
please complete an application 
form which can be accessed on our 
website from 1 October 2023 – 4 
January 2024.
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